
 

Information for Students and Parents – Mock SATs 

Week beginning 20th January 2025 

As part of our preparation for Year 6 taking their SATs in May, we will be holding a Mock 

SATs week beginning on Monday 20th. Therefore, your child will have a slightly different 

timetable during the mornings of Monday-Thursday next week. To help your child be 

prepared for the day, we have provided details below of their activities and any additional 

details you may need to know. Our theme for the week will be multi-cultural Britain. 

Year 5  

Monday PE Activities– Students to attend school in PE kit 

Tuesday Classroom-based activities: Chinese New Year - lesson 1 

Wednesday Y5 at Chester Zoo 

Thursday Classroom – based activities: Chinese New Year - lesson 2 

 

Year 6  

Monday Grammar Punctuation test 
Spelling test 

Tuesday Reading test 

Wednesday Arithmetic test paper 1 
Maths paper 2 

Thursday Maths paper 3 

 

Year 7 

Monday Classroom-based activities: Multicultural Britain and British Values - Lesson 
1 

Tuesday PE Activities – Students to attend school in PE kit 

Wednesday Classroom-based activities: Multicultural Britain and British Values - Lesson 
2 

Thursday PE Activities – Students to attend school in PE kit 

 

Year 8 

Monday Classroom-based activities: Multicultural Britain and British Values - Lesson 
1 

Tuesday Classroom-based activities: Multicultural Britain and British Values - Lesson 
2 

Wednesday PE Activities – Students to attend school in PE kit 

Thursday Classroom-based activities: Multicultural Britain and British Values - Lesson 
3 

 


